
     

 

 

April Newsletter 2020 

Dear NVIS Parents and Students 
 

As the world continues to fight Coronavirus, it continues to be our top priority to keep our 

students, parents and staff safe. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our dedicated parents whose support, 

understanding and honest feedback helped us during these difficult circumstances 

Thank you for being patient and flexible, and your understanding means a lot. 

As we move into the final week of Quarter 3, we just wanted to gently remind you that 

Spring break will start Sunday April 12th (MYP students only will sit for their last oral test 

on Sunday 12th )until Thursday April 16th .Students will resume their virtual classes on 

Sunday 19th 2020.Our Activities’ Team are busy preparing activities for our students to 

keep them busy during spring break  ,Activities are optional .They will be in the form of 

recorded videos so that our students can revisit them whenever possible. More details 

about our Activities Plan will follow. 

Stay tuned for “ Zumba ,Drawing ,Cooking ….etc “ 

As an IB world school  ,We believe that not only Charity and Service begins at home ,but 

extends to be within school Community .Our aim is to help our students understand that 

we are all one big family with an ongoing sense of empathy and giving .With Ramadan 

Approaching we invite parents to join us and make voluntary donations to support our 

new initiative this Ramadan 

“New Vision Elkheir Intiative “ 

Funds collected will be used to prepare Ramadan Bags for those who are in need.We 

are always impressed with the generosity and care that NVIS families’ demonstrate 

during Ramadan .This is a Tradition we would like to continue to develop especially 

during such critical circumstances. Normally we get our students do the packing on 



     

 

Campus but due to current happenings we will work at school and send parents a 

detailed list of number of bags distributed. 

We encourage our parents to talk to their children to explain the values of giving and 

empathy we develop during the Holy Month of Ramadan. 

For parents who wish to take part in this you have the following options: 

 - Send money in a sealed envelope to school Wednesday & Thursday from 11:00 -1:00 

to be handed to Mrs Nevine Fawzy OR 

 -Send bags of whole sale dry goods to school Wednesday & Thursday from 11:00 -1:00 

to be handed to Mrs Nevine Fawzy  and Crises Management           committee who will 

be responsible for packing and distribution OR 

 - If you wish to prepare bags with your children at home and send to school , you are 

more than welcomed to do so even better to get our children involved . 

As a school we will be sending you live videos of packing procedures to get our students 

feel the same from home. 

May God accept all your good deeds. 

Before we end this message I would like to express our gratitude to Nurses and Doctors 

and the other many professional volunteers that show civic commitment in facing 

challenges .Our thoughts and Prayers go out to those who have been directly affected 

by Corona Virus. 

Stay Home, Stay Safe 

                                                                                                          NVIS Administration 
 


